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MTIP Open day at Il-Bajja ta' San Tumas - Lejla Sajfija 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the Ministry 

for Transport, Infrastructure and Public Works (MTIP) is organising an Open Day at Il-

Bajja ta’ San Tumas on Friday 4th July 2025 between 1730 hours and 2230 hours. 

 

Part of the event will consist of activities at sea. The areas shown in red on the attached 

chart, are to be kept clear while it is being used for the event. 

 

Mariners are invited to attend with their boat but are to navigate with caution and at slow 

speed and give way to the vessels taking part in the event. 

 

Mariners navigating in the vicinity of the indicated areas on the mentioned dates and 

times are to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16 and are to cooperate with the 

organisers and/or enforcement officers in the area.  

 

Any instructions issued on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS are to be complied 

with. 

 

Chart affected: BA 36, 2538. 
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DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has 

endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for    

the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent 

permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from 

its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


